
Educational Policy Committee (EPC) 

November 3, 2016 

 

Present: Professors Kristina Blake, Susan Wansor (Chair), Katie Waugh; Student Representative 

Amelia Flint ‘17; and Provost Cindy Speaker 

 

The meeting began at 11:02 a.m. 

 

1. Minutes from October 13, 2016 

a.  Approved as presented. 

2. Minutes from October 27, 2016 

a. Approved as presented. 

3. Changes made to curriculum thus far 

a. Approved as presented. 

4. General Education Curriculum 

a. The committee discussed Global Languages and Cultures 

5. Plan for next week 

a. Continue the discussion of Global Languages and Cultures 

b. Create a time table plan for presenting the curriculum to faculty  

 

The meeting adjourned at 12:03 p.m. 

 

Submitted by, 

Amelia Flint, Student Representative 

 


